February 28, 2017

Natalie M. Zeigler, City Manager
City of Hartsville

P.O. Drawer 2497

Hartsville, S.C. 29551

Ms. Zeigler:

CareSouth Carolina, Inc. would like to excise the option to purchase the Cargill Building located at 201
South Fifth Street Hartsville, SC in accordance with the terms and conditions for such in our current
lease with the City of Hartsville for this property. This letter of intent to purchase is written (90) days
prior to the term of the Lease Agreement. Thank you for this opportunity and | look forward to
discussing this with you.

Sincerely,

Ann M Lewis, CEO
CareSouth Carolina, Inc.

care
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